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OFFICE HOURS 
Monday-Friday 
7:45am-1:30pm  

Adelaide Street 
Moree NSW 2400 
Ph: (02) 6752 1733 
Fax: (02) 6752 1553 

moreeeast-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
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SCHOOL HOURS 
Monday-Friday 

8am-1:15pm 
 

UNIFORM SHOP 
Monday-Friday 
7:45am-1:30pm 

 Cash Only 
 Layby available 
 Sorry no Centrepay 

DATES	TO	REMEMBER	

Children return to 
school on  

THURSDAY 4th 
FEBRUARY, 2016 

 

Kindergarten  start on 

MONDAY 8th   

FEBRUARY, 2016 

 
 
 

EXECUTIVE PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

 

Yamma 

The 2016 school year has finally come to an end and, WOW, 
what a year it has been. 

I would like to take this opportunity to say well done to all of 
our students at Moree East PS. There has been many positive 
experiences and achievements made over the year. This was 
certainly celebrated at our Annual Awards Ceremony. 
Congratulations to those student who were acknowledged and 
received an award.  

Also, as you are aware we have moved into two of the new 
buildings that will accommodate our classes when we 
recommence school in 2016. Years 1 to 6 will start back on 
Thursday 4th February and Kindergarten will commence on 
Monday 8th February as parent teacher interviews and student 
assessment will be conducted on the Thursday 5th and Friday 
6th. 

To the Year 6 students heading off to High School, all the best, 
you will be truly missed however stay strong and look after 
each other. 

To Mrs. Melinda Mikaere, we wish you well in your new 
school. To Ms. Callander, Ms Boydell, Mr Thompson and Ms. 
Stove thankyou for your commitment and inspiration, we also 
wish you well. 

To all the Moree East Public School community, from the staff 
and School Reference Group, we wish you a Merry  Christmas 
and  a safe and healthy New Year. 

Until next year  take care of yourself and each other. 

Muriel 
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Moree East Public 
School staff would 
like to wish all our    
parents, carers and 
students a Merry 
Christmas and a 

safe, fun New Year. 


